From: harpreet khangura <harpreetkhangura@vyahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, June 26, 2023 11:44 AM

To: License <LICENSE@milwaukee.gov>

Subject: License Economy Inn 7284 West Appleton Ave- Evidence

Hello,

Attached is evidence that the garbage located on our property premises are not of our customers,
the neighbors in the back do not maintain their garbage properly, in the photo you can see the
address number and clear evidence of their dump which gets blown on our property because of
wind, please do keep in mind we have no exit or route in that direction because our property
faces the opposite side. Even though it isn’t our garbage we still go out of our way and pick it all
up every other day.

Sincerely,
Harpreet
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